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Wisconsin's Unfair Sales Act, also known as the "Minimum Markup law," has been a source of 
debate for decades. Proponents argue that it protects small businesses from predatory pricing 
by large big box retailers, while opponents claim the law is outdated and artificially inflates 
prices for consumers. Recently, legislation has been introduced calling for the repeal of the 
Unfair Sales Act, but before state lawmakers rush to dismantle this law, it's important that they 
consider the potential consequences for smaller retailers and Wisconsin consumers. 

 
MHA has joined forces with 
other like-minded business 
associations to form a 
coalition called, Main Street 
Businesses for Fair 
Competition, to fight back 
this effort and help educate 
policymakers on the 
negative impacts that could 
come from eliminating the 
law. Small business 
retailers are truly the 
backbone of Wisconsin's 
economy and the Unfair 
Sales Act serves as a vital 
tool for Main Street 
businesses to protect 
against unfair competition 
and predatory pricing, 
particularly if properly 
enforced. 
 
Read a copy of the 
proposed legislation 
repealing the Unfair Sales 
Act here.  
 
 
 
The proposal is expected to 

have a public hearing in both houses sometime early next year and it remains uncertain how 
much further the proposal will advance afterwards. Meanwhile, it is important to stay informed 
about this issue and to make your voice heard with your state elected officials as the debate 
continues. 
 
Have a safe and Happy Holidays! 
 

https://www.wheelerbilltracking.com/upload/files/lrb/doc_11389000106581a7498ca091.39801511.pdf
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